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A collection of interviews profiles the legends of rock and roll, including Chuck Berry, Eric Clapton, Bob Dylan, Mick
Jagger, Paul McCartney, and James TaylorThis accessible text, written for those seeking to know more about the science
underlying the current cannabis debate, explains how cannabis acts in the brain, assessing the scientific basis for the
medical use of cannabis and its risks.For all too obvious reasons, war, empire, and military conflict have become extremely
hot topics in the academy. Given the changing nature of war, one of the more promising areas of scholarly investigation has
been the development of new theories of war and war’s impact on society. War, Citizenship, Territory features 19 chapters
that look at the impact of war and militarism on citizenship, whether traditional territorially-bound national citizenship
or "transnational" citizenship. Cowen and Gilbert argue that while there has been an explosion of work on citizenship and
territory, Western academia’s avoidance of the immediate effects of war (among other things) has led them to ignore war,
which they contend is both pervasive and well nigh permanent. This volume sets forth a new, geopolitically based theory of
war’s transformative role on contemporary forms of citizenship and territoriality, and includes empirical chapters that
offer global coverage.Offers an in-depth look at the big business of marijuana cultivation and trade by focusing on the
careers of several smuggling entrepreneurs, drug enforcement operatives, and other members of the drug warCannabis
consumption, commerce, and control in global history, from the nineteenth century to the present day. This book gathers
together authors from the new wave of cannabis histories that has emerged in recent decades. It offers case studies from
Africa, Asia, the Americas, Europe, and the Middle East. It does so to trace a global history of the plant and its
preparations, arguing that Western colonialism shaped and disseminated ideas in the nineteenth century that came to drive
the international control regimes of the twentieth. More recently, the emergence of commercial interests in cannabis has
been central to the challenges that have undermined that cannabis consensus. Throughout, the determination of people around
the world to consume substances made from the plant has defied efforts to stamp them out and often transformed the politics
and cultures of using them. These texts also suggest that globalization might have a cannabis history. The migration of
consumers, the clandestine networks established to supply them, and international cooperation on control may have driven
much of the interconnectedness that is a key feature of the contemporary world.Anyone can survive a war - all you have to do
is not get shot. But how the hell is a soldier supposed to survive the peace? Ken Lukowiak could handle Goose Green and
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Wireless Ridge: it was the life after that seemed so hard - so slow, so repetitive, so absurd. But then Belize came to his
rescue, or rather Belize's number one product, marijuana.This is the work of a national nonfiction masterpiece. The
experiences, strength, and hope described herein are true events. The vivid memories of my family and friends have been
modified as I remembered the situations to protect their anonymity. This is a national outreach to those who still suffer
from abuse together we stand divided we fall. This is a true story of abuse awareness for victims to receive help in sexual,
mental, and physical abuse. The story of triumph over abuse, alcoholism, and trauma are episodes about my life. I wrote this
book through the eyes of an innocent young child being abused. The promises start to happen when the victim surrenders to
the will of God nothing else worked. This material will help people build a foundation of willingness to conquer abuse
through the powerful medicine of Gods forgiveness. The road to freedom for the victims of abuse expressed in this work
starts with assimilating the trauma, and identifying the problem. This book allows people to see the power of God working in
children so powerful that at a young age. I was able to hide the trauma better than being a grown up trying to survive. I
just want people to know that they are not alone in their suffering and trauma. We can survive together even though I may
not know who they are this message is for those who still suffer.Marijuana legalization is a controversial and multifaceted
issue that is now the subject of serious debate. In May 2014, Vermont Governor Peter Shumlin signed a bill requiring the
Secretary of Administration to produce a report about various consequences of legalizing marijuana. This resulting report
provides a foundation for thinking about the various consequences of different policy options while being explicit about the
uncertainties involved.Dick Miller is a retired special agent with the US Army Criminal Investigation Division who
faithfully served his country for over twenty-three years in the military and an additional twenty years working for various
US government law enforcement, intelligence, and security agencies. His book, Army Detective: Life and Times of Dick Miller,
not only chronicles his early years growing up in a small coal-mining town in southwestern Indiana but goes into his first
tour in the US Army where he served a year in Vietnam then left to pursue a college degree. He writes about how his personal
life, studies, and aspirations to work in law enforcement were hindered by his wife’s refusal to support his career
ambitions, which overflowed into her disruptive personality and own personal desires to make him stay in their hometown
without the hope of pursuing any type of career. Knowing his life would be forever stagnated without hope of achieving his
goals and realizing his marriage was a failure, he reentered the US Army and achieved his career goal at the same time by
seeking to serve as a CID special agent. His decision caused his marriage to end but opened the opportunity to find true
love with a different woman and establish a stronger bond with his son, Chris. His journey to become successful picked up
momentum at this stage, and as he rose through the ranks from a street investigator to senior investigative manager, he
accomplished a lifelong dream of having that career in law enforcement. The many gruesome and violent crimes he investigated
took their toll on his health and psyche. Realizing what his lifelong career had done, he had to find an avenue to allow him
to keep associated with his work without the trials and tribulations of the job. Knowing it was a risk to get out of
investigations, he pursued a position with the US Army Protective Services Unit. This action would allow him to continue
working until retirement. This decision caused him to leave investigations but to stay in the job until his retirement. At
the end, the US Army did offer him a chance to return to criminal investigations, but he turned them down and retired. He
moved to Sun City Center, Florida, where he enjoys spending time with his wife of thirty-five-plus years, Elda, traveling
throughout the United States and other parts of the world with her, and reading the many books accumulated over the
years.This study conducts an analysis of various policy options for the U.S. Navy to adopt after the federal legalization of
cannabis. Utilizing Eugene Bardach's eight-step method, this study compares three possibilities for policy recommendation.
The first option is to maintain the status quo, or to continue a zero-tolerance policy. The second option is one where
specific job specialties would prohibit the performance of certain duties within a specified period of time after cannabis
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usage. The third option is one where, whatever the job, cannabis usage will be treated like alcohol in all regards. The
research shows that adopting a policy that prohibits the performance of specific job specialties for a specified period of
time is the most ideal policy, as it would provide confidence in key jobs being performed with the highest confidence of
completion, provide equity between civilian and military service members, would not limit the number of new recruits coming
into the U.S. Navy, and would provide naval service members with a less harmful recreational drug of choice.This compilation
includes a reproduction of the 2019 Worldwide Threat Assessment of the U.S. Intelligence Community.The U.S. Navy has
prohibited the use of cannabis since it was classified as a controlled substance in 1970. However, changing state laws that
legalize cannabis are beginning to have an effect on the U.S. Navy. These law changes are currently affecting the number of
waivers the Navy produces for incoming service members. A future change to the federal cannabis policy would have an even
larger impact on the U.S. Navy's manpower and policies and its service members' rights and freedoms. The U.S. Navy must
think ahead to prepare for the growing chance that the United States does legalize cannabis at the federal level.The first
chapter introduces the assumption of federal cannabis legalization, describes the problems that that assumption presents to
the U.S. Navy, and indicates the specific research question, the scope of research, and the overall organization of the
study. Chapter II, the background and literature review, explains what cannabis is, describes the health effects of cannabis
on users, its effects on the efficiency of U.S. Navy service members, examines contextual military rights and freedoms, and
presents studies that have used the Bardach eight-step method to show the method's versatility and efficacy. Chapter III
consists of the methodology, outlining Eugene Bardach's eight-step method of policy analysis. This chapter has eight
sections, one for each of the eight steps. These steps provide a framework for selecting best policies in general. Chapter
IV is an application of the methodology to determine the best policy option in the context of this study. This chapter
compares the three possibilities for policy recommendation based on specific criteria. Chapter V is a sensitivity analysis
that determines the robustness of the analysis from Chapter IV. Chapter VI concludes the study. Bardach's eight-step method
of policy analysis is summarized, and the authorized use of cannabis with limitations is recommended as being the best
policy for the U.S. Navy to adopt after federal legalization is recommended.Military Geographies is about how local space,
place, environment and landscape are shaped by military presence, and about how wider geographies are touched by militarism.
A book about how local space, place, environment and landscape are shaped by military presence, and about how wider
geographies are touched by militarism. Sets a new agenda for the study of military geography with its critical analysis of
the ways in which military control over space is legitimized. Explores the ways in which militarism and military activities
control development, the use of space and our understanding of place. Focuses on military lands, establishments and
personnel in contemporary peacetime settings. Uses examples from Europe, North America and Australasia. Draws on original
research into the mechanisms by which the British government manages the defence estate. Illustrated with maps, plans and
other figures.In spite of all the attention that has been devoted to men's identity in recent years, the links between men
and the military have until now remained unquestioned, and thus unexplored. This groundbreaking volume deconstructs the
traditional stereotypes of military identity and makes a strong case for a plurality of identities within a range of
theoretical and empirical contexts. The contributors consider the ways in which military masculine identities are created
and sustained in the armed forces and the societies in which they operate. Though mainly focused on the British army, this
volume explores universal issues such as violence among military communities, the identity of women in the military, and the
treatment of conscientious objectors.This Handbook is designed to assist Army Commanders in taking proper immediate action
when faced with a variety of legal issues that might arise during your command. The purpose of your actions should be to
preserve the legal situation until you can consult with your servicing Judge Advocate. However, like most aspects of your
command responsibilities, you can fail if you just wait for things to come to you. You need to be proactive in preventing
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problems before they occur. In the legal arena, this means establishing and enforcing high standards, ensuring your Soldiers
are fully aware of those standards and properly trained to comply with them. You must also properly train your Soldiers on
all Army policies and higher level command standards so that they also understand and comply with them. Soldiers must also
be well-versed in the Army Values and be able to apply those values to real- world situations, which will usually keep them
well within legal bounds.Topics include:THE TOP TEN SITUATIONS WHERE YOU SHOULD IMMEDIATELY CONSULT YOUR SERVICING JUDGE
ADVOCATEMILITARY JUSTICE/CRIMINAL LAW Introduction to Military Criminal Law Misconduct: Options and Duties Of The Commander
Unlawful Command Influence R.C.M. 303 Preliminary Inquiry Non-Judicial Punishment, Article 15, UCMJ Article 15 ScriptSearch
and Seizure Self-Incrimination, Confessions, and Rights Warning UCMJ Punitive Articles Urinalysis, Drug and Alcohol Policies
Fraternization and Improper Senior-Subordinate Relationships Proper Responses to Reports of Sexual Assault Victim -Witness
IssuesINVESTIGATIONS Administrative Investigations/References Intro AR 15-6 Investigations Accident Investigations (AR
385-10) Line of Duty Investigations (AR 600-8-4) Fatal Training/Operational Accident Presentations to Next Of Kin (AR
600-34) Financial Liability Investigations (AR 735-5)STANDARDS OF ETHICAL CONDUCT Standards of Conduct Commanders Coins
Support to Non-Federal Entities Government Motor Vehicle Transportation Family Readiness Groups Accompanying Spousal Travel
Annual Filing of Financial Disclosure FormsADMINISTRATIVE LAW AND PERSONNEL ACTIONS “Flagging” Soldiers from Positive
Personnel Actions Enlisted Separations Officer Separations Bars To Reenlistment – Field Initiated Qualitative Service
Program (QSP) Removal of Enlisted Soldiers From Promotion Lists Removal of Commissioned and Warrant Officers From Promotion
Lists Security Clearances – Suspension and Revocation Sexual Harassment Domestic Violence Amendment to the Gun Control Act
(Lautenberg Amendment) & FAP Article 138 Complaints Relief from CommandINDIVIDUAL SOLDIER RIGHTS Body Piercing & Tattoo
Policy Conscientious Objection Behavioral Health Evaluations Command Access to a Soldier's Protected Health Information
(HIPAA) Extremist Organizations and Activities Political Activities by Members of The Armed Forces Whistleblower Protection
Service Member's Civil Relief Act (SCRA) Religious Accommodation INTERNATIONAL & OPERATIONAL LAW Rules of Engagement Law of
Armed Conflict CLAIMS AND CLIENT SERVICES Article 139 Claims Foreign and Deployment Claims Family Support Obligations (AR
608-99) Debt and Consumer ProtectionGOVERNMENT INFORMATION PRACTICES Freedom of Information Act Program Privacy Act
ProgramFISCAL LAW Fiscal Law for CommandersThe U.S. Department of Defense (DoD) faces short-term and long-term challenges in
selecting and recruiting an enlisted force to meet personnel requirements associated with diverse and changing missions. The
DoD has established standards for aptitudes/abilities, medical conditions, and physical fitness to be used in selecting
recruits who are most likely to succeed in their jobs and complete the first term of service (generally 36 months). In 1999,
the Committee on the Youth Population and Military Recruitment was established by the National Research Council (NRC) in
response to a request from the DoD. One focus of the committee's work was to examine trends in the youth population relative
to the needs of the military and the standards used to screen applicants to meet these needs. When the committee began its
work in 1999, the Army, the Navy, and the Air Force had recently experienced recruiting shortfalls. By the early 2000s, all
the Services were meeting their goals; however, in the first half of calendar year 2005, both the Army and the Marine Corps
experienced recruiting difficulties and, in some months, shortfalls. When recruiting goals are not being met, scientific
guidance is needed to inform policy decisions regarding the advisability of lowering standards and the impact of any change
on training time and cost, job performance, attrition, and the health of the force. Assessing Fitness for Military
Enlistment examines the current physical, medical, and mental health standards for military enlistment in light of (1)
trends in the physical condition of the youth population; (2) medical advances for treating certain conditions, as well as
knowledge of the typical course of chronic conditions as young people reach adulthood; (3) the role of basic training in
physical conditioning; (4) the physical demands and working conditions of various jobs in today's military services; and (5)
the measures that are used by the Services to characterize an individual's physical condition. The focus is on the
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enlistment of 18- to 24-year-olds and their first term of service.Marijuana continues to rise in popularity, especially
among the youth of our nation. Legalization at this time seems rather remote, however, a dilemma exists today with the
millions of Americans ignoring the law and using marijuana to varying degrees. The paper addresses the current issues
surrounding the myth and symbology of marijuana and recommends ways to minimize its use by soldiers. Data were gathered
primarily from the various US Government agencies which are concerned with drug abuse and narcotic control. (Modified author
abstract).Alcohol Use Disorders takes a life-span/developmental approach to understanding the etiologic processes that
heighten risk or resilience factors for alcohol use disorders (AUD). Contemporary understanding benefits from thirty years
of longitudinal studies that were specifically designed to assess pre-onset origins, predictors of onset, and outcomes
through early adulthood. The overriding theme of the volume is that the origins and expression of AUD are best understood
within the context of developmental processes and dynamic systems organization and change. Such dynamic systems give rise to
diverse pathways that are characterized by multi-finality and equi-finality due to the exchanges among genes, epigenetic
processes, and the complexities of the individual organism's experiential world. For some individuals, these dynamic
processes lead to risk cumulative or cascade effects that embody adverse childhood experiences that exacerbate risk, predict
early onset drinking (or smoking), and are highly likely to lead to AUD during the transitions to adolescence and emerging
adulthood. In other cases, protective factors within or outside of the individual's immediate family enable embodiment of
normative stress regulatory systems and neural networks that support resilience and prevention of AUD and other addictive
behaviors.***Please note: This ebook edition does not contain the photos found in the print edition.*** The affluent suburb
of Cheshire, Connecticut, seemed like the perfect place for Dr. William Petit and his wife, Jennifer Hawke-Petit, to raise
their two lovely daughters Until July 23, 2007, when, according to police, two ex-cons invaded the Petit home hoping to
embark on a routine robbery—one that would ultimately prove deadly. What unfolded at 300 Sorghum Mill Drive was a tragic and
horrifying sequence of events that shocked a community and made headlines across the nation. Before the morning was over,
Mrs. Hawke-Petit and one of her daughters would be sexually assaulted, the entire house would go up in flames, and only Dr.
Petit—his head bloodied, his legs bound—would manage to escape with his life. With the help of neighbors and local police,
the two suspects were soon found and captured. Now, Joshua Komisarjevsky and Steven Hayes await trial for murder IN THE
MIDDLE OF THE NIGHT.NOTE: NO FURTHER DISCOUNT FOR THIS PRODUCT -- OVERSTOCK SALE - Significantly reduced list price During
Vietnam War (1965-1973), the US Army suffered a severe breakdown in soldier morale and discipline in Vietnam -- matters that
are not only at the heart of military leadership, but also ones that overlap with the mission of Army psychiatry. The
psychosocial strain on deployed soldiers and their leaders in Vietnam, especially during the second half of the war,
produced a wide array of individual and group symptoms that thoroughly tested Army psychiatrists and mental health
colleagues there. This book seeks to consolidate a history of the military psychiatric experience in Vietnam through
assembling and synthesizing extant information from a wide variety of sources documenting the success and failure of Army's
psychiatry in responding to the psychiatric and behavioral problems that changed and expanded as the war became protracted
and bitterly controversial. Mental health professionals, especially psychiatrists in both military and civilian professions,
as well as military historians researching the Vietnam era may be interested in this volume. Related products: A Shared
Burden: The Military and Civilian Consequences of Army Pain Management Since 2001 can be found here:
https://bookstore.gpo.gov/products/sku/008-000-01151-6 Mild Traumatic Brain Injury Rehabilitation Toolkit can be found here:
https://bookstore.gpo.gov/products/sku/008-020-01632-2 Textbooks of Military Medicine, Pt. 1, Warfare, Weaponry, and the
Casualty: Military Psychiatry, Preparing in Peace for War can be found here:
https://bookstore.gpo.gov/products/sku/008-023-00112-0NOTE: NO FURTHER DISCOUNT FOR THIS PRODUCT -- OVERSTOCK SALE -
Significantly reduced list price This book tells the mostly forgotten story of the accelerating mental health problems that
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arose among the troops sent to fight in South Vietnam, especially the morale, discipline, and heroin crisis that ultimately
characterized the second half of the war. This situation was unprecedented in U.S. military history and dangerous, and
reflected the fact that during the war America underwent its most divisive period since the Civil War and, as a result, the
war became bitterly controversial. The author is a career Army psychiatrist who led a psychiatric unit in Vietnam. In the
years following his return, he was dismayed to discover that the Army had conducted no formal review of this alarming
situation, including from the standpoint of military psychiatry, and had lost or destroyed all of the pertinent clinical
records. In addition to permitting a study of the psychological wounds and their treatment in Vietnam, these records would
have been priceless in the treatment of the legions of veterans who presented serious adjustment problems and Post-traumatic
Stress Disorder. As a consequence, Dr Camp has been relentless in combing the professional, civilian, and surviving military
literature--including unpublished documents--to construct a compelling narrative documenting the successes and failures of
Army psychiatry and the Army leadership in Vietnam in responding to these psychiatric and behavioral challenges. The result
is a book that is both scholarly and intensely personal, includes vivid case material and anecdotes from colleagues who also
served there, and is replete with illustrations and correspondence. It presents the story of Vietnam in a fresh
manner--through the psychiatrist's eyes, and sensibilities.These questions and many more are all accurately answered in this
book. Is marijuana use a gateway to the use of harder drugs? Will a person's ultimate destiny be heaven or hell if that same
person continues to use and/or partake in the marijuana business? Is using and/or partaking in the marijuana business
considered pharmakeia drug sorcery? Is marijuana the fruit of the tree of knowledge of good and evil, or is it the tree of
life? From where, when, and how did marijuana come to exist? Can a person use and/or partake in the marijuana business and
still be a true believer in GOD/YAH? Is the marijuana business a legitimate business? Was marijuana in the Garden of Eden?
What role does marijuana play in end-time Bible prophecy? Does GOD/YAH approve or condone the use and/or being involved in
the marijuana business? Is it possible to become established in GOD's righteousness while being involved in the marijuana
business? Will marijuana ever be legalized for recreational use in the USA and throughout the world? What is a conscience,
and how did it come to exist in human beings? Did Jesus/Yahshua actually drink fermented alcoholic wine during his ministry?
Has modern-day marijuana been genetically modified? Why is the new-school marijuana more potent than the old-school
marijuana? Why aren't modern-day true believers experiencing maximum quality blessings mentioned in Deuteronomy 28:1-14? How
come the name-it and claim-it method of receiving blessings isn't working for you? What about and what are the sacred names
of God? What is God's seal of being a true believer and that of being a recipient of his salvation?Army FM 19-35 This 1977
field manual provides a comprehensive overview of the use and training of dogs for military police work. Covering both Scout
dogs, Patrol dogs, Sentry and Narcotics detection dogs it clearly outlines the specific tasks, roles, and training
techniques to employ dogs in a police or squad support role. The manual goes in-depth on a variety of topics, such as
Basic/Advanced detection training, Tracking, Building and Area searches, Sentry employment considerations, and Evaluation
Procedures. It will be of interest to anyone utilizing a dog for law enforcement, as a dog trainer or handler.
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